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Thank you for your interest in choosing the Ronald McDonald House Charities of Maine for 

consideration to be the beneficiary of your fundraising promotion event.  We ask that you read the 
following information. 

Fundraising Guidelines 
 

RMHC, since its inception in 1984, prides itself on a record of excellence in service to the community and 
the families it serves.  
 
While we are grateful for the fundraising support from the community, we must take a heightened 
interest when our name is used in connection with a fundraiser.  For this reason, the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities name may be used only for activities that are in accordance and compatible with our 
mission.  The name and use of the logo must be supported by a written approval before undertaking 
your event.   
 
Please complete the Fundraising Application Form found on www.rmhcmaine.org, or submit by either 
email (development@rmhcmaine.org) or mail to our Administrative Offices (250 Brackett Street, 
Portland, ME 04102).  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (207) 780-6282 
ext. 331 to discuss your fundraiser/event, or answer any questions that may arise when filling out this 
form. 
 
If your fundraiser event is approved, we ask that you stay in touch throughout the process and share 
with us any written information or materials bearing our logo before it is mailed, handed out or 
distributed in the community. The staff is here to support your fundraiser and we can provide the 
necessary support for a successful event.    
 
Ronald McDonald House Charities of Maine retains the right to revoke or terminate any authorization it 
may give for use of the official RMHC or Ronald McDonald House® name. 
 

About the Ronald McDonald House Charities of Maine 
 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Maine promotes the health, development and well being of 
children and their families. We accomplish this through both the Ronald McDonald Houses, a home 
away from home for families of seriously ill children, the Ronald McDonald Family Room, and also by 
creating and supporting programs that directly improve the lives of children and their families. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 

Alicia Milne 
Development Director 

http://www.rmhcmaine.org/

